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The Virginia Opioid Abatement Authority (OAA) has launched its Request for Proposals (RFP) from Agencies of the 
Commonwealth for awards for abatement projects for the 2024-2025 performance period. The Commonwealth’s 
settlement distribution memorandum of understanding (MOU) and the Code of Virginia directs the OAA to allocate 15% of 
the Opioid Abatement Fund for awards to state agencies.  
 

The documents for submitting proposals, including renewals and/or amendments for current awards, are available on 
the OAA’s Grants Portal under the State Agencies tab. Please note: If an agency has a current award and intends to 
continue that project into the 2024-2025 performance period, a proposal requesting renewal and/or amendment is 
required including if funds are being carried forward. Proposals will be accepted from March 19, through May 24, 2024. 
 

 
 

Executive Branch agencies should look for additional instructions from the Administration related to their submissions.  
 

Additionally, if you have bookmarks or have visited the Grants Portal before, be sure to clear your cached images and files 
from your browsing history to ensure you have the most up-to-date versions of the files.  
 

Any questions should be directed to info@voaa.us and someone will be glad to assist you.  

https://www.oaa.virginia.gov/portal-grants/
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